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Me– Safety Week 

Before the holidays, all the children looked at how to keep themselves safe both 

on-line and in person during our ‘Me-safety’ week. As part of this, we thought 

about safe adults who the children are happy to talk to at school and home. 

Now, it would be great if, as a follow-up, you could speak to your child/ren and 

find out who their chosen adults are– it may be useful to also think about any 

out of school clubs they attend too. This will reinforce the important message 

we have taught at school and show the importance of those messages in all      

aspects of their lives. 

 

 

Meet the Safeguarding team! 

Since we have had staff changes and new families joining school, I thought I would start 

the newsletter by introducing the Safeguarding team. The team is led by Miss Minor 

(Headteacher) who is assisted by 4 deputies (Mrs Butterworth, Miss McCarthy, Mr 

Wildey and Mrs Lloyd). These staff are all trained in many aspects of safeguarding and 

can be contacted on the e-mail listed above. 
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SAFEGUARDING REMINDERS 

As always, keeping our children safe online is vitally important and taking the steps outlined above will help you to 

do so. Remember if you wish to discuss anything regarding safeguarding then please use our email address  

headteacher@stjamesacademy.co.uk or contact Miss Minor our Designated Safeguarding Lead at the Academy. 

You can also contact Mrs Lloyd, Mrs Dent, Miss McCarthy or Mrs Butterworth with regards to this.  

 

 

NSPCC Positive Parenting Guide 

 

We know how challenging it can be to balance all the demands 

parents and carers have to cope with. That’s why the NSPCC have 

put together some tips to help.  

All children need boundaries and discipline, and this guide helps 

you develop what works for you and your child– looking at     

different ages and stages of your child’s development. 

Positive parenting uses techniques that work well for every child. 

These techniques will help you build and strengthen your           

relationship with your child, leading to them being happier, along 

with less stress for you.  

It might be worth having a look at the guide which can be found 

on the following link: 

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/positive

-parenting 

Have a look– it might just have the answer 

you need! 

SAFEGUARDING REMINDERS 

As always, keeping our children safe is vitally important and taking the steps outlined above will help you to do 

so. Remember, if you wish to discuss anything regarding safeguarding, then please use our e-mail address: safe-

guarding@stjamesacademy.co.uk or contact Miss Minor (our Designated Safeguard Lead) at the Academy. You 

can also contact Mrs Lloyd, Mrs Butterworth, Miss McCarthy or Mr Wildey. 


